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Fifth and Sixth Form Examination Leave 2019

Examination Leave commences as follows:

Fifth Form after lessons (or sporting commitments) on Saturday 11th May.
Up until that point, pupils are required to be in all lessons except when they have:
O an examination at that time
o completed all papers in that subject
o an afternoon examination, and therefore lessons 5 and 6 are optional

Upper Sixth at 5.30pm on Friday 17th May.
Up until that point, pupils are required to be in all lessons except when they have:
O an examination at that time
o completed all papers in that subject
o an afternoon examination, and therefore lessons 5 and 6 are optional

Please note for both year groups above that staff will continue to be available in all normal
lesson times between the date given and half-term in those subjects where examinations have
not been completed.

Important notes:

» Normal School rules continue to apply throughout Study Leave - there are therefore no
changes to the bounds rules, the timings of the School day or uniform regulations.

» Pupils must attend examinations in School uniform (not PE/Sports kit) and boys must
be clean-shaven.

» Whilst it is not necessary for pupils to be in School when they do not have an examination,
it is vital that all School commitments, including attendance at School fixtures and
Music/Drama rehearsals, are met.

» During normal lesson times, pupils who do not have an examination should be in
Houses or in the Library; pupils should not work or socialise in the Quad in order not to
disrupt lessons. Day pupils are not permitted to study in the boarding houses.

» At the discretion of House staff, boarders may work outside the House, but within House
areas. If doing so, they are discouraged from forming large groups and must not work in a
place where they may disturb lessons.

» Boarders who are working in Houses may dress in a way acceptable to house staff. When
moving around the site during the working day (8.30am to 5.30pm), School
uniform/School games kit must be worn.

» Those pupils who have permission to drive to School are reminded that, during the working
day, cars are only to be used for journeys between home and School and that no
unauthorised passengers may be carried. Any other pupils wishing to drive to School must
complete the required form, in advance, in order to obtain a permit. Boarders must hand
their keys to House Staff whilst they are at School.
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